

## Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Headteacher: Miss M Ryan

25 November 2022

## Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to let you know that your child has been selected to take part in English intervention sessions during form time on a Monday (Library), Tuesday (Library), and Friday (IT5).

Your child has been selected due to their attainment in their Year 10 English Language mock and have thus been highlighted as requiring additional support to achieve their GCSE grade in English Language.

The sessions are run by myself, Ms Gladen. I have been an examiner for the AQA English Language paper since 2015, and will be teaching your child the key principals that their Examiner is looking for, and showing them how to achieve the top grades in each question.

Your child is sitting their English Language mocks in March, and these sessions are critical for their success in the English Language GCSE.

If you do have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely

Ms. M Gladen

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY to 01376 556300 e enquiries@notleyhigh.com www.notleyhigh.com

461adan















